
 
 
 
To:        Senate Committee 
  
I wish to simply register my disgust at the proposed merger of Military Superannuation 
and request you consider the incompetence of the current Queensland Treasurer who 
lost $3.4 Billion of the Queensland Public Service superannuation funds. This must not be 
allowed to happen to Military Superannuation but may if any merger were to take place. 
  
With thanks,    
Geoff Opray 




